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Dear  

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 29 
July 2025 ; 

“Please provide the following: 

1. A full list of substances (chemical, biological, or otherwise) added to or 
detected in the water supply, including any known by-products of treatment 
processes. 

2. Information on the use of chlorine, fluoride, or any other chemical additives — 
including dosage levels and frequency of use. 

3. Details of any known contaminants (e.g. pharmaceuticals, heavy metals, 
PFAS/"forever chemicals", microplastics) detected in recent testing, along with 
their recorded levels. 

4. Results of all water quality tests conducted in the last 12 months. 

5. The source(s) of the water supplied to Barnsley including any reservoirs, rivers, 
aquifers, or desalination plants. 

6. Any incidents or violations reported in the last five years related to water 
pollution or contamination under your management.” 

  

Included with this email is our response to your request. 

The data requested in relation to sampling is readily available to the public in the 
public domain via the following link: Yorkshire Water - Drinking water standards. 
You can input a post code and download a WSZ which confirms the 
concentrations of the parameters included in the Water Supply (Water Quality) 
Regulations 2016. There is a link at the end of the report to the Drinking Water 

https://www.yorkshirewater.com/your-water/drinking-water-standards/


Inspectorate which details any undertakings and notices (improvement 
programmes) that are applicable. 

Information in relation to PFAS is readily available via our EIR disclosure log: 

PFAS raw data.zip 

PFAS treated data.csv 

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 
review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

  

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 

  

 

https://www.yorkshirewater.com/media/au4mwa1u/eir-pfas-raw-data.zip
https://www.yorkshirewater.com/media/apzkllkb/eir-pfas-treated-data.csv
mailto:EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk

